
 

FIRST TRAIL RIDE   SEPTEMBER  23
RD

 , SUNDAY, 2 PM. 

This ride is  compliments of our member hosts, the Foree’s. The ride will start immediately at 2 PM for a 2 to 3 

hour ride. There will be no late starts – so please come early and be on time. This is just an afternoon ride and 

will have NO pot luck dinner to follow.   DIRECTIONS     Take Hwy 146 to 1606 – turn onto 1606 and just past 

the 3 mile marker turn into the driveway on your left.  Signs will be posted. This is always a pleasurable social 

event. Weather promises to be great. See ya there. 

 

SECOND TRAIL RIDE  SEPTEMBER 29
TH

, SATURDAY AT 10 AM 

This ride is compliments of our member Pam Dickmann.  The ride will start at 10 AM and be an all day affair 

with a pot luck dinner to follow.  The club is sponsoring the meat and drinks and asking our members to bring 

one of their favorite dishes to share with all. Socialize and tell stories or jokes around the make believe campfire 

(area  much to dry for a real one)  I’m bringing my corn hole, bean bag toss game boards. I have two complete 

sets, anyone else is welcome to bring theirs. It would be fun to get a tournament going. Discussion is in the air to 

have an overnight here with a Sunday morning ride.  Please send me back, your feed back on this.  Anyone who 

was on the last ride at Pam’s knows how great it was, you won’t want to miss it. DIRECTIONS  take 421 out of 

New Castle, turn right onto 202 and take to 389, turn left onto 389, take to 574, Maddox Ridge Road turn left. 

Look for signs.  Or   Take 421 out of Cambellsburg to 193 turn left, take to 574, Maddox Ridge Road, turn right. 

Look for signs.  John’s cell is 502-594-4755 if you get lost. 

 

MEMBER ONLY FUN SHOW  OCTOBER 27
TH

, SATURDAY AT 1 PM. 

Nina, Kendra, & Sherry have been working hard on plans for this. This is a member only show with the 

following guide lines.  If you are an individual member you may bring one guest, if you are a family member you 

may bring two guests. As the cost is sponsored by the club, these guide lines were set to try to control numbers 

somewhat. The very first class is the costume class. At the last meeting it was voted to put the costume show into 

this show; therefore; members have the time they deserve for their efforts. There will be five distinct classes and 

you may only enter in one of the classes. The classes are as follows: Funniest, Scariest, Prettiest, Sports, and 

Movie/TV. The parade of costumes will open the show and then the specific class will be called. We have some 

very nice prizes for this part of the show so put your thinking caps on and come in with some good costumes. 

There will also be about 10 game type classes for riders and non-riders. The club will be serving chilli and chilli 

haystacks, chips and beverages. We are asking members to bring a dish to share with all so we have a great 

smorgasbord to serve. This is strictly a show for fun and not a competition for points. We are working on getting 

the current arena we use for this show. Will keep you updated. Come one come all for a really good time. 

 

REMEMBER   Monthly meeting Dec 2
nd

  7 PM    and the last scheduled show is Dec 6
th

 Saturday and it 

BEGINS AT 1 PM.   We will need workers for this show, please try to help. 

 

Hope to see you all attend all the last events of the season.   Sherry & Kendra 


